

ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER



A NEWS BULLETIN FOR THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

PR ESIDENT:

GENE LINDQUIST

DIRECTORS:

VICE PRESIDENT:

BOB SCOTT HARRY JENNINGS

DICK CHANDLER HAL NEELY ROSE HAGER

HARRY SMITH

SECRETARY: TREASURER:

FRANK MORGAN

GENE HORTON

FRED WADDELL

BLASTOFF EDITOR: JOHN GAY (488-2380) ROY ILES

VOL. XLXXXIII

Monday, April 26, 1971

5 PESOS

PROGRAM THIS WEEK

Monday, April 26, 1971 Musical Program from Clear Creek High School consisting of Susan Skinner, Pat Sweet, Ricky Balogh, Dan and Ken Sebek.

peeps at THINGS TO COME

Monday, May 3, 1971 Rotary Information Program with panelists headed by Mr. Martin Gracev.

Monday, May 10, 1971.... The Australian Group Study Team will be the honored guests.

Happy Birthday!

Jim Goodloe April 30 Jerry Hammack May 2

GROUP STUDY EXCHANGE TEAM SELECTED

The Rotary Foundation Committee and the Group Study Exchange Sub-Committee selected six members to accompany group leader C. F. Furlow to Australia for a two month visit on about August 15, 1971. Those selected are:

Ronald Wayne Hill Cardiovascular Research Houston, Texas (River Oaks Club). Michael W. Maxwell Atty., Dow Chemical Co., . . . Houston (University Area Club). Jimmy L. McClain Asst. Principal, Northeast Houston Schools Houston (NE Hou. Club) Richard W. Corder CPA, Fitts, Roberts Co. . . . Houston (Sharpstown Rotary Club). Edward A. Vines, Jr. . . . Director Elementary Schools, Aldine . Houston (Humble -Int. Club) Gregg C. Waddill, III Atty, U.T. School of Law Houston (River Oaks Club). Group Leader: C. F. Furlow Power Transmission Equipment, Vice President of

R. C. Brown Company and Past President of Houston Heights Rotary Club, Houston Chairman, District Rotary Foundation Group Study Exchange Com. Congratulations to these representatives.

MAKE UP NOTE

Effective May 5, the Rotary Club of Southeast Houston will hold its regular Wednesday meeting at the Kopper Kettle Cafeteria, 5264 Griggs Road in the Palm Center Shopping Center, Griggs Road at South Park Boulevard. Please note make-up schedules accordingly.

DEMONTROND RESIGNS . .

President-Elect, George DeMontrond of Houston is recovering nicely from emergency surgery. Because of this emergency and being unable to attend the Lake Placid meetings this week, George resigned as President-Elect in layor of President-Designate, Ernest Upham of West Columbia who was scheduled to be our Governor for 1972-73. So they will switch places as approved at the Galveston Conference on April 16-17 and George will become our Governor in 1972-73 and Ernest will become our Governor this coming fiscal year replacing Gov. Erwin Heinen. Best wishes to all concerned.